
 
 Order of Worship 

 
 

Worship Leader 

Rick Hudgeons 
 
 

Shout Hallelujah 
 
 

Welcome 

Nathan Madrid 
   

He Gave Me a Song 

I Will Sing of the Mercies 
Great Are You, Lord 

Holy, Holy, Holy 

 

Prayer 
Michael York 
  
 

Worthy is The Lamb 
 
 

Communion/Offering 
Louis Mahaffey 

 

In My Life, Lord 

(Children’s Offering) 

Had It Not Been The Lord 
 

 

Message 
Nathan Jorgenson 
 
 

Hark the Gentle Voice 
 

 

Shepherd’s Blessing 
Joe Foshe 
……………………………………… 

Attended Nursery available in Room 106, 

intended for babies in the two year old class 

and younger. This is available during the 

entire worship service. 

 
Children's Church available in Room 211, for 
ages 3 through kindergarten. Parents can 
take their children upstairs after the children's 
offering & pick them up immediately after 
worship service concludes. 

6.9.2024 

Upcoming Events 

June 11 
Ladies Book Club @ 6:30pm 
Details Inside 

Jun 30 -  
Jul 3 

VBS: Scuba! @ 6:00pm nightly 

July 14 
Wedding Shower for Kelly Coble & Joshua 
Turner @ 2:00pm 

July 21 
Wedding Shower for Shelby Busbee & 
Kevin Harriman @ 2:00pm 

Jul 28 - 
Aug 3 

Green Valley Bible Camp 

Aug 4 
Wedding Shower for Andrew Stokes & 
Abby Bryan @ 2:00pm 

C O N N E C T I N G  P E O P L E  T O  J E S U S  A N D  O N E  A N O T H E R ,   
W H I L E  S E R V I N G  G O D  T O G E T H E R

3249 W Mt Comfort Rd, Fayetteville, AR 72704       www.mountcomfort.org          479-442-9171 



Prayer List 
Prayer Requests will be printed on this list for up to 3 weeks at a time, unless further updates are received by 

the church office. Requests can be submitted by email through Thursday mornings to 

office@mountcomfort.org. Thanks! 

 

Roger Hunter had open heart surgery for 5 bypasses on Wednesday, July 29th. The 

surgery went well, with only 4 of the bypasses needed. Please no visitors at this  
time. 
 

Ed Hubbard’s brother, Brian, is undergoing cancer treatment in Florida and requests 

our prayers. Ed is with him now. 
 

Nancy & Montie Bailey’s family member, Calvin (Age 3) is in Cincinnati fighting for 

his life. Doctors are uncertain how to treat his condition. Please be in prayer for this 
little boy and his family. 
 

Sympathy 
Lonnie Hammond passed away on Saturday, May 18th. His service was on Monday, 

June 3rd at Genesis Church at 2:00pm. His mother, Lucy, is at Katherine’s Place in 

Room 502 for the next 2-3 weeks. Please keep the family in your prayers during this 
difficult time. 

 

We are sad to announce that Helen Evans passed away on May 22nd in Bentonville.  

Graveside services were Friday, May 31st at the Bentonville Cemetery. Please pray 
for Gordon, her children, and grandchildren as they grieve her loss. 

 

Continue to Remember… 
Eddie Kinzer  

Kyle Hunter  
Becky Tyree  

Glen “Pops” Wade 

Lila Campbell 
Lorene Adams  
Jessica Collins 

Kathy Walsh 

Harold Shook 

Wendi Super 
Janet Riegle 

Mary Bruce 

 
 

Those shut in… 
Joe Conley 

Idella Courtright 
Kathy Hayes 

Libby Laningham 

Jack & Brenda Richardson 
Margie Slasor 

Janice Umberger 

Happy Birthday  
6/9    Cheryl Canfield 

          Gail Kennedy 
          Melinda Little 

          Cameron Loftin 

          Kate Loftin 
6/10 Brenda Wales 

6/11 Deena Coston 

         Joseph Leonard 

         Linda Proffitt 
6/12 Anna Hopper 

6/14 Gary Adams 

 

6/15 Emma Elkins 

         Jim Mears 
6/16 Emmy Pew 

6/9   Logan & Logan Kiihnl 

         Jack & Brenda Richardson 
6/10 Wayne & Emily White 

6/11 Graham & Ashton Johnson 

6/12 Berry & Betty Broyles 
6/14 Dallas & Rebekah Hopper 

6/15 Justus & Bailey Bobo 

          Michael & Amanda Helms 

6/16 Morris & Paula McRae 

Happy Anniversary  



 

Ladies Book Club 
The next meeting will be Tuesday, June 

11th at 6:30pm at the home of Dixie 

Burkhart (1290 Silver Oak St, Elkins). We 
will be reading Dreamland by Nicholas 

Sparks. All ladies are invited. Please RSVP 

to Dixie at burkhartdixie@yahoo.com if you 

plan to attend. 
 

Loving Choices Baby Bottle Campaign 

If you would like to participate, baby bottles 
can now be picked up from the Welcome 

Desk in the lobby. The campaign will run 

until Father’s Day. For questions or more 
information, please see Matt Wilson. 

 

VBS at Farmington 

Join the Farmington Church of Christ for 
VBS June 9th—12th from 6:30-8:00pm 

each night. The theme is “Babylon—Daniel’s 

Courage in Captivity.” Classes are available 
for children 6 months through 6th grade.  

41 W Main St, Farmington AR 72730 

 
VBS at Combs St 

Join the Combs St Church of Christ for their 

VBS June 16th—19th (Sunday @ 10am, 
Monday—Wednesday @ 6:30pm). They will 

also have a VBS Kickoff celebration on Sat., 

June 15th from 11am—2pm with Bingo, a 

bounce house, face painting, competitions, 
and more!  

502 S Combs Ave, Fayetteville AR 72701 

 

 

Thank you! 
Your many acts of service have been a 

blessing to us during Nadine’s surgery and 

ongoing recovery.  The prayers, delicious 
meals, cards, visits, calls and acts of 

thoughtfulness have been truly uplifting.  

There are 12 more weeks of therapy ahead 

and we ask for prayers of continued 
healing.  What a blessing to be part of 

God’s family here at Mt Comfort.    

 
In His Service,   

Mike and Nadine Huddleston 

 

Tornado Relief Volunteers Needed 
The community at large needs people to 
help with cleanup. The need is great. To 
volunteer, you can go to 
www.churchesofchristdrt.org and sign up 
for a day you can volunteer, and how you 
feel comfortable helping. Everything from 
chainsaw work, trash pickup, food 
distribution, to data entry inside at a desk 
is needed and appreciated. It helps a great 
deal for them to know in advance you are 
coming and how you can help, so that 
they can plan and designate people for 
specific work. Thank you for your help! 

Mccc VBS: 6/30/24—7/3/24 
Scan to register 

Scan to help 

News and Notes 
 

Thank you for joining the  Mt Comfort Church of Christ in worship today! We’re glad you are here. 

http://www.churchesofchrist.drt.org/


 2024 ATTENDANCE RECORDS 

 2024 CONTRIBUTION RECORDS 

Weekly Contribution $17,100.75 

Weekly Budget $20,448.00 

Weekly Average $17,100.75 

Weekly Children’s $56.61 

YTD Children’s $56.61 

Building Expansion Project 

Total Bldg Cost $1,649,637 +/- 

Remaining  Principal $207,439.25 

Bldg Contributions $595,328.72 

2023 Records 

Weekly Contribution $14,986.55 

Weekly Average $18,949.81 

Sunday, June 2 

Bible Class 204 

Worship 366 

Wednesday, June 5 

Devo & Bible Class 87 

  

Our Shepherds 

Joe Foshe  479-601-2122 

Huston Givens  479-443-2702 

Rick Hudgeons 479-799-6470 

Mark Mahaffey  479-263-6674 

Allen Morningstar  616-638-1074 

Matt Morningstar 479-790-8428 

Anthony Spencer 479-238-5187 

Kenneth Wilcox 479-422-0673 

Keith Winn 406-591-5163 

To email a shepherd, please send a 

message to 
elders@mountcomfort.org 

Our Ministers 
Nathan Jorgenson - Pulpit Minister 

njorgenson@mountcomfort.org 

Justus Bobo - Campus Minister 

jbobo@razorbacksforchrist.com 

C.J. Grimes - Youth Minister 

cjgrimes@mountcomfort.org 

Matt Wilson - Involvement Minister 

mwilson@mountcomfort.org 

Sara Chance - Children’s Minister 

schance@mountcomfort.org 

Glenda Davis LPC, LMFT - Christian Counselor 

www.mtcomfortcounseling.com 

Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:30am to 2:30pm 

office@mountcomfort.org 

Summer Schedule 
Tuesdays @ 5-8pm 

V-Ball/Ultimate & Devo @ Creekside Park 
Wednesdays @ 6:30pm 

Bible Class at Mount Comfort  

Razorbacks for christ 
608 N Storer 

Fayetteville AR 72701 

  Monday - Friday 

  9:00 am - 1:00 pm 
info@mtcomfortsonshineschool.org 

479-316-4597 
After school care until 5 pm. 

Community Food Pantry 
3281 W Mount Comfort Rd 

Open Wednesdays, 9am - 11am 
Members anytime by appointment 

banford@mountcomfort.org 

If you would like to send your 
contribution electronically, 
please scan to be taken to our 
Give+ Portal. 


